
 

 

 
 
 

APRA releases new “unquestionably strong” capital 
benchmarks 
 
Wednesday 19 July 2017:  The Australian Prudential Regulation Authority (APRA) 

has today released an Information Paper which outlines APRA’s assessment of the 
additional capital required for the Australian banking sector to have capital ratios that 
are considered ‘unquestionably strong’.  The Information Paper provides details of 
the quantum and timing of capital increases that will be required for Australian ADIs 
to achieve unquestionably strong capital ratios. 
 
For Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited (BEN) and other standardised ADIs, APRA 
has concluded that an increase to the minimum CET1 capital requirements of 
approximately 50 basis points would be required to produce capital standards for 
standardised ADIs that are consistent with the concept of ‘unquestionably strong’.  
APRA’s expectation is for ADIs to meet these new capital benchmarks by no later 
than 2020. 
 
Subject to further details yet to be released by APRA, BEN confirms that is well 
positioned to meet these new capital requirements in the ordinary course of business 
before the 2020 timeline. 
 
The APRA media release and Information Paper is available at 
http://www.apra.gov.au/MediaReleases/Pages/17_23.aspx. 
 
 
 
Media Inquiries: 
Silvana Arena, Head of Public Relations 
P: 08 8220 7784 M: 0402 110 445  
E: silvana.arena@bendigoadelaide.com.au 
 
 
Investor Inquiries: 
Travis Crouch, Head of Investor Relations 
P: 03 5485 6261 M: 0418 552 922  
E: travis.crouch@bendigoadelaide.com.au  
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